
 

 

 
Year 6 Parents/Carers and Family 
 
 
We would like to cordially invite you as an honoured guest to join us in 
an evening of celebration, with our Year 6 classes preparing to leave 
for high school. 
 
 
Year 6 Graduation Stepping Up Ceremony 
Date: Monday 10 December 2018 
Time: 7pm (seated for 6:45pm) 
Place: Covered Assembly Area, Applecross Primary School 
 
 
We look forward to sharing this celebration with you. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mr Louis Shepherd 
Deputy Principal 
November 6 2018 
 

 

 

 

 

Applecross Primary School 
65 Kintail Road Applecross WA 6153 

 
Phone: 08 9364 1792 Fax: 08 9316 3207 

 
Email:  applecross.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

www.applecrossps.wa.edu.au 


